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NOTICE TO TENDER 
AIIC DURACK CAMPUS TUCKSHOP (CANTEEN), TENDER NOW OPEN 

 
Australian International Islamic College (AIIC) is seeking a suitably qualified organisation 
or business to operate the school tuckshop (canteen), from the commencement of Term 
4 2022, for a 2 year period. Annual school enrolments will be approximately 1000. 
The AIIC School Tuckshop is a standalone business and will be run by the successful 
applicant of this tender process. 
 
As the Operator, you will provide our school community with healthy lunch and snack 
options. The successful Operator must have: 

- Food business license 

- Online ordering system (App/Website)  

- Experience running school-based canteen operation 

- Blue Cards for the staff involved  

The operator has the opportunity to introduce many other ideas for the development of 
their business, for example: 
• Coffee shop service before and after school, 
• Evening meals for busy families, 
• Catering business to hirers of the community hall, School functions and professional 
development catering. 
 
Further information about tender requirements will be provided upon request or during 
scheduled site visit.  
Compulsory Site Meeting: 20 May 2022. Bidders who fail to attend this compulsory 
meeting will not be considered for further evaluation. 
Please contact AIIC to register your interest and receive the application package via 
email. 
 
The school reserves the right not to accept the lowest bid or any bid and reserves the 
right to accept the whole or part of the bid or reject all bids and cancel the Notice to the 
Tender. 
 
Phone: 07 3372 1400 or email: intaz.hussen@aiic.qld.edu.au 
 

Tender Closing Date: 3:00PM on 03rd June 2022 
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